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October 1, 2021 
 

Industry Guidance Bulletin 21-004 
Updated Surety Bond form and Notarized Documents 

 
Beginning November 1, 2021, notarized affidavits and bond forms must be submitted in original 
format in a timely fashion to the Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission. An electronic copy 
may be submitted via email as a courtesy. 
 
Form 10-402A Surety Bond was updated to add space for notarization. Operators must use the newly 
revised form starting on or before November 1, 2021. 
 
Please share this Guidance Bulletin with all appropriate members of your organization. Questions 
regarding this guidance should be addressed to Grace Salazar at grace.salazar@alaska.gov or by 
phone at 907-793-1221. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeremy M. Price 
Chair, Commissioner 
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